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International Olympic Committee
Chéteau de Vidy

1001 Lausanne

Switzerland

For the kind attention of Mr Thomas Bach, President

Budapest, 22 July 2016

Dear President Bach,
Dear Thomas,

First and foremost let me thank you for your letter dated 21 July 2016.
I completely agree with the intentions of the International Olympic Committee.

The mission of the International Fair Play Committee is the protection of honor and integrity of
the person and the protection of the clean sport. Using prohibited performance-enhancing drugs
is a fraud, a sin, which is incompatible with the ideals of the Olympism, with the human
morality and with the human rights.

I recognise and I support the efforts of the International Olympic Committee and the World
Anti-Doping Agency in the fight against doping and the protection of clean athletes — according
to the guidelines of the Olympic Charter and the Olympic Agenda 2020. Now

[ turn to the decision-makers with the request of paying attention to the spirit of fair play in these

challenging times too!

The guilty must be severely punished — athlete, sports leader, doctor or someone from their

entourage.
Everyone is entitled to the presumption of innocence...
I am for the individual judgement, this is dictated by the ideology of fair play.

In the history of mankind, declaring the principle of the collective guilt resulted in social
tensions and it never brought the desired outcome.
I would like to draw the attention to the importance of prevention and education. This is our task

in favour of the future generation.

I wish you every success to the fulfilment of this noble mission and to the 2016 Rio Olympic
Games!

With my best personal regards, W { /QAQ W
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